2551 Eltham Ave., Suite B « Norfolk, VA 23513

. _ October 7, 1998
(757) 857-7666 < Fax (757) 857-7597 Ser: 982800900

Ms. Nancy Hey

Information Technician

Federal Communications Commission

Experimental Licensing Branch

2000 M Street, N.W., Suite 230

Washington, D.C. 20554 / #

Reference: (a) NH, Rm 264-A MS 1300-E1
(b) FCC File Nr: 6209-EX-PL-1998 dated 10 Jul 98 o
(¢) FCCFile Nr: 6218-EX-PL-1998 dated 24 Jul 98 [L el V;‘JT‘ (

Dear Ms Hey,

This letter is to inquire into the status of our applications for Experimental Radio Services authority (Part 5
of the FCC Rules). We filed two applications for this service in July of this year on FCC Form 442 and
received your acknowledgment of receipt of our applications by references (a) through (c).

To date, we have not received any further correspondence from your office concering authority for the
services requested.

Please advise if there is any additional information that you require from TDS Technologies, Inc in order to
help expedite processing these requests. I can be contacted at our East Coast office, (757) 857-7666 or via
e-mail at DMOORE@TDSTEC.COM . Thank you for your attention in this matter.

P
David C. Moore
Technical Director




